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August 15, 2012      Case #12-7745 
 
 

DOUBLE FATAL SHOOTING (UPDATE 1) 
 
 

There is very little new information since the first release. However, a new tip line has 
been set up for citizens to call with any information on the shooting. The number is 203-
630-6297. 
 
At this point we know that multiple shots were fired, but we don’t have an exact count. 
 
Very little evidence has been found at the scene, and we are looking for help from the 
public. No witnesses have been located either. 
 
At this point, officers will be stepping up patrols in the area with zero-tolerance 
enforcement for any violations. Additional resources will be gathered as needed to assist 
with the investigation. 
 
There is no indication that this shooting was gang related. 
 
The victims’ names will be released tomorrow at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Any new developments will follow. 
 
 
 
 
 


